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May 2, 2024 
 
On the Calendar 
Friday, May 3rd  Class Photo Day 
    Grade 5 Girls Basketball Jamboree 
    PAC Shopping Night (see below) 
Thursday, May 9  PAC Hot Lunch – Subway 
Tuesday, May 14  Kindergarten Dental Screening 
 
Please regularly check the calendar on the school website for updates and information. 
 
 

 
Class Photos Tomorrow 
Tomorrow Friday, May 3rd, our photographer will be at Coquitlam River for our 
annual class photos. This is the class group photo that we do each spring. 
Weather providing we will do our photos outdoors - bring your best smiles! 
 
 
 
PAC Shopping Night tomorrow Night 

Friday, May 3rd is the PAC’s shopping night. Local vendors and artisans will be on hand offering their 
wares for sale, just in time for Mother’s Day. Admission is free – doors open at 5:00.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/coquitlamriver/Pages/default.aspx#/=


 

Track & Field practices continue for grades 3-5 
Practices for students in grades 3-5 continue next week as we work towards our District track meet on 
Friday, May 23rd.  
Competition is open at the following grade levels: 
Grades 3-5: All running events, plus long jump & high jump 
Grades 4-5: Shotput 
Grade 5 only: Discus 
Practice schedule below: 
 

Track and field training 
Schedule at a glance for students 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8:15   Relays – gravel 
field 

Long Distance 
400m/800m and 
1.5km - Gravel 
field 

100m 
Discus (Gr 5 only) 
Grass near the 
gym 

  

12:20 High jump - gym 
Shotput – behind 
daycare 
Gr 4 and 5 only 

High jump - gym Long jump - pit Long jump 

 
 
 
 
Please check in at the office 
If you’re stopping by the school for any reason, please make sure that you enter by the front doors and 
check in at the office. We do need to make sure we’re aware of any adults visiting the school – even 
though we’re a pretty tight-knit community. If you’re hoping to speak with a teacher, ensure you’ve 
made an appointment in advance so they’re expecting you.  
 
 

 


